
TR50D/2018 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull (Mill Pool Lane, Dorridge) 

(Temporary One-Way Traffic) Order 2018 

The Council gives notice that it intends to make the above Order under Sections 14 and 
15 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (as amended by the Road Traffic (Temporary 
Restrictions) Act 1991), being satisfied that traffic should be restricted or prohibited to 
allow bridge repair works to be undertaken in safety.  

Mill Pool Lane, Dorridge - one-way traffic directed in a ‘north westerly direction only’ 
from its junction with Packwood Road / Darley Green Road to its junction with Windmill 
Lane from 8.00am on Monday 3rd September to 6.00pm on Friday 21st September 
2018. 

Informatory warning signs will be deployed, not less than seven days before any road is 
closed. Access for emergency services will be maintained at all times. Where applicable, 
pedestrian access to all properties within the restriction will be maintained along defined 
routes throughout the period of the closure.  

For further information contact: Rebecca Hardman, Network Rail (Centurion Site 
Services – 0113 277 5360. 
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